
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Chen, Lily (Fed); Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed); internal-pqc
Subject: Re: Do We Want to Individually Have At Least One of Us Acknowledge Receipt of Every Submission?
Date: Friday, August 11, 2017 3:25:54 PM

Lily,
    I agree with you, and can be the one to acknowledge the submissions received.  

To date, this is the 2nd submission received.

Dustin

From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 3:11:53 PM
To: Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed); internal-pqc
Subject: RE: Do We Want to Individually Have At Least One of Us Acknowledge Receipt of Every
Submission?
 
I think we have one and only one team member to acknowledge on the behalf of the team. (Not at
least one!) Furthermore, we need to record the submission we received.  I think the hard copy
portion will be mailed to Dustin. I hope Dustin can do it so that we have a centralized collection.
Dustin may ask for help to look at the submissions. I think we had better not to reply separately to
the submitters for any matter unless we have all agreed. We need an organized effort.
 
Lily
 

From: Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed) 
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 3:03 PM
To: internal-pqc <internal-pqc@nist.gov>
Subject: Do We Want to Individually Have At Least One of Us Acknowledge Receipt of Every
Submission?
 
 
 
—Jacob Alperin-Sheriff
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